
Electricity union signs new three-year deal
 Russia 

On March 18 the All Russian Electrounion signed a new sector agreement for the 
period 2013-2015. This comes at the end of a lengthy campaign with the union 
determined to secure an increase in minimum rates after three years without a pay 
rise. The minimum monthly wage rate of first-grade workers in electrical power 
organizations should reach 9000 Rubles by 2015. Both EPSU and PSI sent messages 
of support during the union's campaign.
Read more at > EPSU
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